
From: Tony Bradshaw  
Sent: 20 August 2023 18:31 
To: Planning 
Subject: One Museum Street 
 
We write to lodge our objection to the proposed development at One Museum 
Street 
 
This building is far too tal,too bulky and will affect the listed buildings nearby. 
 
Please reconsider 
Anthony and Frances Bradshaw 
5 Pied Bull Court 
Galen Place 
London WC1A 2 JR 
 
16 August 2023 
 
 


